
11/07/2021 

MR Adrian Boyle 
20 / 15 Herbert ST 
Naremburn NSW 2065 
sri48u@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I believe this would add to significant overcrowding of the street with cars and increase the 
likelihood of accidents, especially as it is right next to a roundabout. 

Sent: 11/07/2021 4:03:51 PM
Subject: Online Submission


